
Planning and Development Services Department, Environmental Protection Division 
1001 Sarasota Center Boulevard, Sarasota, Florida 34240 

Tel 941-861-5000 • Fax 941-861-0986 

October 14, 2020 

Mike Miller, Manager 
MPS Development and Construction, LLC 
333 S. Tamiami Trail, Suite 205 
Venice, Florida 34285 

Subject: Cassata Place Wastewater Collection System, Permit No. CS58-380000; Request for 
Approval to Place a Domestic Wastewater Collection/Transmission System into Operation 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Air and Water Quality has received the Request for Approval to Place a Domestic Wastewater 
Collection/Transmission System into Operation for the subject project authorized by Permit No. CS58-
380000, dated September 20, 2019 with connection to the City of Venice Wastewater Treatment Facility, 
FL0041441.  The permit is hereby modified as follows: 

Description of Project, change last sentence to read: “The system is approved for service.” 

Specific Condition No. 2, delete. 

Please be aware that approval of individual connections to a completed collection/transmission system must 
be obtained from the permittee of the treatment/disposal system. 

This letter constitutes modification of the subject permit and, therefore, shall be appended to it.  All future 
correspondence should reference the permit number CS58-380000. 

Please contact Chris Murray, Environmental Specialist, Air and Water Quality at 941-725-5040 if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

John T. Hickey, P.E. 
Professional Engineer #49412 
Manager, Air and Water Quality 

ec: Paul V. Sherma, P.E., Engineer of Record, Professional Engineering Resources, Inc. (email) 
Javier Vargas, Director of Utilities, City of Venice (email) 
Michael Mehan, P.E., Manager, Public Utilities (email) 
Veronica Ford, Permitting Coordinator, Public Utilities (email) 
Demar Machuca, Utilities Inspections Manager, Public Utilities (email) 
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